
WATERLINE OVERLAY PROJECTS 

 
Water Works District No. 1 has an ongoing mission to systematically install larger waterlines 

within areas of the distribution system that continually experience low pressure problems, while 

also addressing the need for fire protection.  These projects are primarily funded through state 

and local grants.  Therefore, due to available funding, some projects may require several phases 

before completion. 

 

The Waterline Projects currently approved for funding are as follows: 

 

1. Topsy Road Waterline Overlay Project 
 


